
 
 
Dear ćəsqənelə Elementary Families! 
 
Fundamentals Childcare Centre Inc. is excited to announce the opening of our newest childcare 
facility located inside ćəsqənelə Elementary (license pending)!  We will be offering Before & 
After school care and a 4 hour Preschool Program with a projected opening date of September 
2020.   
 
We are a play based learning facility and believe children learn through tactile interactions with 
their environment.  It is pivotal children are immersed in a learning environment that will 
encourage individual development in physical, social, emotional and cognitive areas.  We 
provide a combination of theme based and emergent curriculum scaffolded on the interests of the 
children. 
 
Our Before and After school care program will operate Monday to Friday 7:00am – 8:30am / 
2:20pm – 6:00pm on regular school days, we are closed all Statutory Holidays.  Full day care 
will be provided on  Professional Days, early dismissals, Spring Break, winter break and 
Summer.  Online Registration will open Friday June 26th at 9:00am.  Please see the attached 
Before & After School care flyer for registration details! There are limited Before & After 
School Care spaces available.  Given the current climate, we have taken a streamlined online 
approach to the registration process in the intent to make it as safe, efficient & fair as possible.  
 
Our Preschool Program is projected to open September 2020 (license pending) and will operate 
9:00am – 1:00pm.  Preschool operates September to June and follows the SD42 school calendar 
for closure dates.  Online registration will open Friday June 26th, 2020 at 9:00am! Please see 
the attached Preschool flyer for registration details. 
 
We look forward to joining the ćəsqənelə school family and getting to know you! 
 
Jennifer and Allison  
 
 
 


